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TELEPHONE 313/478 2577
Mr. John W.W. Hickey, Section Leader
Industrial Section U.S. buy.n2 d.

h{5{I0ggMaterial Licensing Division C g
| Division of Fuel Cycle and Material'M ty

,.

| United States Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Washington
DC 20555

Dear Mr. Hickey: Re: 09065

f Enclosed is a copy of the "INSTRUCTIONS", consisting of 3 sheets, that we plan to
provide to general licensees and prospective general licensees along with the
sheet entitled "RIZnJLATIONS" that we previously sent to you on December 23, 1981.
Please make these a part of our application to distribute tritium gunsights to
persons generally licensed.

Thank you very much,

Yours truly,

Glyn A.J. Bindon
President
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